
From: Stephen Sposato <ssposato@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 2:30 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: donation 
 
Hi, hope you are well. 
 
We have received and accepted 5 books from The Japan Institute of International Affairs (JIIA).  
 
Thank you. 
 
Stephen Sposato  
Manager, Content Curation 
400 S. State St. | Chicago IL 60605  | 312 747 4178  
ssposato@chipublib.org  
We recommend: Books, Audio, Movies & Music 
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